
Draft legislation has already been produced to replicate the 2017 IR35 changes within the public sector and extend these to medium and

large private sector organisations, with the final legislation previously expected this month. These changes move the risk attached with

the IR35 model (and therefore the responsibility for determining deemed employment status) from the intermediary to the private sector

end-user or client. With the delay to the budget, and the purdah rules as a result of the general election, there has been some speculation

as to whether these delays will impact on the planned implementation date for these changes. The Treasury, however, is reported to

remain committed to the planned April 2020 commencement date.

Private sector organisations will need to take steps to ensure that they are in a position to comply with the proposed changes when they

are introduced, even if there will now be less time between the publication of the final legislation and the implementation date. To learn

more about IR35: Verify and how we can help you deal with these changes, please contact James Tait or Ian Deakin.

Contact
Mark Hickson
Head of Business Development

onlineteaminbox@brownejacobson.com

+44 (0)370 270 6000

Related expertise

Election implications for IR35
Draft legislation has already been produced to replicate the 2017 IR35 changes within the public sector and extend these to medium and

large private sector organisations, with the final legislation previously expected this month.

14 November 2019

Commercial law

Criminal compliance and regulatory

Employment

https://www.brownejacobson.com/products/home/products/ir35-verify
https://www.brownejacobson.com/people/james-tait
https://www.brownejacobson.com/people/ian-deakin
https://www.brownejacobson.com/services/commercial
https://www.brownejacobson.com/services/criminal-compliance-and-regulatory
https://www.brownejacobson.com/services/employment


© 2025 Browne Jacobson LLP - All rights reserved


